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Big Win! 
 

  

  

Dear Fellow Rural Caucus Members, Congratulations and cheers! I am so proud and excited that the 
Clean Drinking Water Fund is headed to the Governor’s Office and urgent implementation. Thank you for 
every call and email that you sent urging our elected to do the right thing. 
 
It is especially important that SB 200 includes accountability and transparency measures. We need to 
keep an eye on this to be sure the number of Californians without safe water begins and continues to 
decline county by county. 
   
I especially want to thank Phil Gross for doing such a great job working with key Senators, 
Assemblymembers and their staffs so diligently, beginning with out first meeting January 2 with Sen. Mike 
McGuire.  
 
Special thanks (from all of us) go to Sen. Monning (Monterey) for maintaining the flame for two plus years 
and the Governor for making it one of his earliest vows for our rural communities. 
 
Thank you, congratulations and cheers! 

 

 

 

Joy Sterling | Rural Caucus Chair | 707 484 0013 | joy@ironhorsevineyards.com 
www.cdpruralcaucus.org 

 

STAY CONNECTED 
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